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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Joanne Slater, Town Clerk 

FROM: Peg Hoffman, Recording Secretary, Board of Finance 

DATE: March 18, 2014 

SUBJECT: CANCELLATION of Special Meeting of 3/20/2014 for the Board of 

Finance   
 

 

Please be advised that the Special Meeting for the Board of Finance scheduled for 

Thursday, March 20, 2014 has been CANCELLED.   

 

Due to the schedule of the Budget Workshops, the next Regular Meeting for the 

Board of Finance – which would normally be scheduled for Wednesday, April 16, 

2014 – will be cancelled and RESCHEDULED AS A SPECIAL MEETING to be held 

on April 23, 2014 . 

 

 

 

cc: Denise Menard, First Selectman 

 Planning & Zoning Commission Members 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 


